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Withdrawal of AER membership — Region Orebro County
Dear Mr President Albert Castellanos Maduell

Dear Mr Secretary General Christian Spahr

Region Orebro County has decided to withdraw our membership from AER and is hereby
notifying you of our decision. We would like to take this moment to address our gratefulness
for AER secretariat hospitality and expertise during all these years we been active members of
this important network.

We wish you all a future fruitful cooperation and all the best for AER network.

We would like to cancel our membership immediately and are no longer member in AER. We
wish not to receive any membership invoice for coming years.

This notification is sent to you in accordance with the statutes via a letter signed by the head
of the regional executive authority.

If you have any follow up questions on this decision, do not hesitate to contact us.

Best Regards

Andreas Svahn Rickard Simonsson
County Councilor Director
Region Orebro county Region Orebro county



